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Changes to the First Schedule tag line options 

Previous versions of the first schedule of the NATA Rules have included two forms of the NATA emblem that 
include tag lines, as follows. 
 

         
 
 
 

                  
 
 
The emblem with the tag line option “accredited for technical competence” has been removed from the May 
2021 version of the NATA Rules and is no longer available for use.  
 
Conformity Assessment Bodies who may be using this tag line on reports and in advertising must now cease 
using the tag line “accredited for technical competence”. One of the other versions of the NATA emblem 
(including the version with the tag line “world recognised accreditation”), as detailed in the first schedule can 
be used.  
 
A transition period of eighteen months will apply from the date of this Policy.  
 
Should an Authorised Representative require any clarification please contact: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Phillip Hill 
NATA Quality Manager 
Telephone:  (03) 9274 8200 
Email: Phillip.Hill@nata.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 


